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9 March 2018
Dear Parent

This has been a difficult year in terms of adverse weather and I wish to thank you for your patience and understanding as the decision to close the school has had to be made on a number of occasions.  I also wish to thank those who helped clear the grounds of snow last weekend.  Their efforts are very much appreciated.

You are reminded that the book fair has opened today and details are included in a previous correspondence.  Many thanks for your entries in the “Freeze Frame” competition.  All entries are on display in the Foundation Stage resource area where the book fair is located this year.  You will enjoy browsing these excellent photographs.

This year our major charity effort will be for the work of the NSPCC.  Staff from this charity have been in school on a number of occasions advising the children on keeping safe.  The NSPCC also ran an internet safety workshop for parents in the first term.  

Our sponsored event will take place on Friday 16 March 2018 and will involve fun fitness activities.  We are calling the day “Fun Fit Friday” and children are asked to wear sports clothing.  Please note that uniforms are not required on the day.  Sponsor forms have been sent home today and any money collected should be returned to the school by Friday 23 March 2018.  One collection per family is sufficient.
The school will be closed for the St. Patrick’s Day holiday on Monday 19 March 2018.

The OPUS photographer will be in school on Tuesday 20 March 2018.  There will be the opportunity for individual and family photographs.  There will also be the option of having siblings who are not at school included in the family photographs.  These sittings will take place first thing in the morning, starting at 8.30am, and will operate on a “first come, first served” basis.
An OPUS leaflet has been given to every child.  This leaflet must be completed for each child in the family and returned to the class teacher by Thursday 15 March 2018 as it gives parental permission for the photographs to be taken.  This should be done even if you do not wish to have photographs taken as it helps the school and OPUS plan for the day.  
The Annual Report for 2016/17 is now available.  If you wish to receive an electronic copy, please complete the reply slip attached and return it to the school office.  A paper copy can be provided on request.
Please contact the school if you wish to have clarification on any aspects of this letter.
Yours sincerely

________

Principal
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
Annual Governors’ Report
Please forward a copy of the Annual Governors’ Report to the email address below.
_____________________________________________________________________________________

Name: _________________________________________
